Mr Harrison Bryan
Director -General
National Library of Australia
CAMBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Bryan,

Thank you for your letter of 14 May . I should be glad to serve as a member of the National Library Council's Advisory Committee in the Humanities.

I should be grateful if you would kindly convey my acceptance of this honour to the Council.

Perhaps I should inform you now that I expect to be absent from Canberra throughout July and during the latter half of August. However, I should be able to attend a Committee meeting at any other time during 1982.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Alice Moyle